
As always you can contact me with any questions, comments, or concerns! 

Ms. Hannah Welsh 

6th Grade Science 

Hannah.welsh@smail.astate.edu 
 

 

Ms. Hannah’s March Monthly Newsletter 

Hello Parents! 
March has arrived in our classroom, we are getting closer to the end, but we are not 

done quite yet!  We have a few fun events happening this month in our classroom.  Mark your 

calendars because we want to invite our parents to come and join us in celebrating at these 

events! 
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Important Dates 
▪ 3rd – Review for Unit Test 

▪ 4th - Unit Test 

▪ 17th - St Patrick’s Day 

▪ 22nd-26th - Spring Break 

▪ 18th - Science Fair Projects due 

▪ 19th - Parents Night 
 

Science Fair Projects Due 
As a reminder, students have their science fair 

projects due on the 18th.  They will be given 

opportunities to work on their projects in class, 

however I do recommend students work on their 

projects at home as well. 

 

Parent Night 
We will be holding a parent night on the 19th.  We 

would love for the community to come our and 

view our student’s wonderful science fair projects 

they have been working so hard on! 
 

Upcoming Recycling Project 
In the month of April, I will be having students 

complete a project that promotes recycling.  I 

wanted to give you a head’s up so your students 

can start collecting recycling early. 


